
 August 2019 

 Join us Saturday, Aug 10       
for our Annual Ice Cream Social & 
Open House from 2:00pm-
4:00pm. Come meet our child’s 

teachers, tour the classrooms, ask questions 
and find out all there is to know about our   
exciting new school year….. & of course, eat 
some YUMMY Ice Cream!  

Classroom Transitions               

Worry is a normal reaction to 

change. Please try not to focus on the 

classroom number but the group within 

the classroom. Children grow with their 

group peers; we build and design our 

classrooms around their development.     

If you have any questions about our        

transitions or your child’s fall classroom, 

please see the office.    

Rylan R. 8/28                                       Hayes B. 8/20 

William G. 8/3                                     Lukas B.  8/21  

Natalia B. 8/1                                      Jacob J. 8/27 

Isabella B.  8/2                                   Noah M.  8/11 

Bryson W.  8/19                        Ryan P.  8/26                                

David D. 8/16              Alexah L. 8/13 

Diego D. 8/18           Taylor L. 8/2 

Abigail M. 8/13           McKinley H. 8/19 

Ms. Sandra 8/12               Ms. Caitlin 8/16  

                              Ms. Morgan 8/23                          
            

 

         Our Annual Supply Fee was DUE         

      July 30!! A $60.00 Supply fee was due in 

July that covers all supplies and reserves your 

child’s slot for the fall school year. For families 

with more than 1 child, the fee is  $40.00 for 

each additional child. VPK children have a     

required supply list. After-School children 

supply fee is $50.00 

To get the school year started off right, Faith will 

offer a special time of blessing for the new school 

year, Sunday, August 11, at the 9:30 worship      

service. Bring your backpacks to church with you 

that Sunday!  


